Notifying the Public of
Rights Under Title VI

Truman Area Transportation

Service

T.A.T.S. operates its programs and services without regard to race, color or national origin in
accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act.

Any person who believes he or she has been aggrieved by any unlawful, discriminatory practice under
Title VI may file a complaint with the City of Lamar, MO.

For more information on the City of Lamar's Civil Rights Program, and the procedures to file a
complaint with the City Clerk. Contact 417-682-5554. You may also contact us by mail or visit our
offices at:

City of Lamar
1104 Broadway
Lamar, MO 64759

Or contact us by e-mail at cityclerk@cityoflamar.org
If information is needed in another language, contact

417-682-5554



